
From: Veronica Hui  

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 7:55 PM 

To: Sandra DeMaria sandra.demaria@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: City Files: D01-21008 and D02-21016 0 John Birchall Road - Leslie Elgin 
Developments Inc. 

I am a resident of 131 Bawden Dr.   

I oppose to the development of building two apartment buildings of 27 and 31 storeys in 
height and the 33 townhouse dwelling units in Leslie Street & John Birchall for the 
following reasons:  

1)  Leslie Street & John Birchall is already very congested during the rush hour.  By 
building the apartment buildings and town house project in Leslie Street & John Birchall 
will make the traffic even a lot worse.   

2)  When we bought the house, we were told that we are in the vicinity of conservation 
area.  We have some peace and quiet environment.  By building the two apartment 
buildings and the townhouse complex will ruin the peace and calm environment.   

3)  By building two apartment buildings and townhouse in this area will devalue the 
property value of this area we live in.  We pay for a hefty premium for our house 
because of the facilities that we were promised to live in.  This is not fair.   

Please do not let the apartment buildings and 33 townhouse project proceed.  This is 
totally not fair.  

Thanks.   

Veronica Hui 

Resident of 131 Bawden Dr. 
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